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I strongly support the Casco Bay Rail Trail from Portland to Auburn. It would provide
a very safe way for people to exercise and commute especially in light of heavier 
traffic on our roads. The rail trail in Scarborough gets heavy use and has been a real 
asset to that area. Tourists now seek out regions with rail trails so there would be an 
additional benefit to local businesses.
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